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Service is still a focus for SI of  Conejo Valley, in spite of  COVID-19.  

In August, club members donated various hygiene products to Lutheran 

Social Services Community Care Center, for use at their shower facilities 

that are provided to the homeless population in Conejo Valley.



“Socks for September” was another Service Project for SI of Conejo Valley. 

Members donated 196 pair of socks to Heart to Heart – an organization that 

supports the needs of foster children and families.  The socks will be 

distributed at their October drive-by Gift-Away Event. 





SI of Conejo Valley is focused on Human Trafficking












